
Stow Police Department Page: 1 
Dispatch Log  From: 04/03/2023  Thru: 04/09/2023     0000 – 2359 

 
 

For Date: 04/03/2023  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0012 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0022 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller from Hudson reports she found a lost dog on Hudson  
road in Stow and has since taken the dog to her residence in  
Hudson. ACO will be notified. 
 

 
                0506 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0734 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

S2 reports deceased animal in the road. The highway  
department was notified for removal. 
 

 
                0750 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0849 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0948 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1043 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1355 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1445 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EVELYN RD 
         Narrative:     

04/03/2023 1446 Party reporting a false unemployment claim  
filed in his name. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-52-OF 
 
                1538 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1558 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

04/03/2023 1558 Stow Green Committee member in checking on  
the heat pumps. 
 

 
                1656 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

04/03/2023 1657 Caller requesting to find out why there was  
two police cars at her residence last Tuesday. Party advised  
the police cars were from Hudson, not Stow. The Hudson  
Officers were there to speak with a party about a possible  
larceny. Calling party advised to call Hudson Police for  
further information. 
 

 
                1705 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Follow up with NJDA's Office 



 
 
                1720 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 215HARVARD] WEDGEWOOD PINES COUNTRY CLUB - HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

04/03/2023 1721 Motor vehicle lock out. 
04/03/2023 1737 Access gained. 
 

 
                1729 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1749 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                2205 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2354 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
 
For Date: 04/04/2023  -  Tuesday  
 
                0008 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARTLEY RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                0530 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0806 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 90 yom who is weak and dizzy. S9, R17, ALS3  
and C20 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS3 transported patient to Marlborough Hospital.  
S/m 0.0 E/m 13.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-233-IN 
 
                0824 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0827 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 40 yof fell off a horse and can't get up. S6,  
S9, R16, L5, C20, and E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
C20 requested ALS to respond to the scene for difficulty  
breathing.  ALS3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R16 and ALS3 transported patient to Lahey Hospital.  S/m 0.0  
E/m  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-234-IN 
 
                0852 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 16GLEASOND] COMPUMASTER, INC - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0903 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITE POND RD 
 
                1123 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S9 assisted walk-in with fingerprints. 
 

 
                1205 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] LINCOLN ST 
 
                1219 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Lift assist. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-235-IN 
 
                1251 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller request transport to the Hospital for his wife. S9  
and R17 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
ALS3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
L4 canceled ALS3.   
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transfered patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 8.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-236-IN 
 
                1307 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1401 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports she found a little dog while out walking  
near Bose.  ACO was notified and responded. 
 

 
                1514 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
       Vicinity of:    MITCHELL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a loose dog. Boxboro PD notified at 1516 
 

 
                1524 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting the door to Red Ginger was not locked and  
the was closed. S10 responded and reported that the Business  
was open and fully staffed. 
 

 
                1553 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting her dog missing. Boxboro PD notified at  
1555 
 

 
                1558 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1614 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + KINGLAND RD 
 Refer To Citation:    897703AB 
 
                1626 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + KINGLAND RD 
 
                1632 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S3 assisting walk in party with information. Party advised.  
 

 
                1637 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + KINGLAND RD 
 Refer To Citation:    897778AB 
 
                1724 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     



S10/S3 assisting walk in party with LTC application. 
 

 
                1728 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S3/S10 assisting walk in party with LTC 
 

         Narrative:     
S10 returned items to party.  
 

 
                1802 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 154] GLEASONDALE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1831 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1924 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for her mother. Police fire  
and ALS responding. R17 Transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 7.2  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-237-IN 
 
                1942 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 10] MEETING HOUSE - MEETING HOUSE LN 
 
                2323 FIRE, CARBON MONOXIDE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

CO investigation 
 

         Narrative:     
S10 and S4 responded 
 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
Determined faulty detector, house was metered with reading  
of zero. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-238-IN 
 
                2349 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    FARM RD 
         Narrative:     

fire alarm going off no smoke or fire reported 
 

         Narrative:     
Caller reported her fire alarms just started going off, no  
smoke or fire noted in the home.  She is outside the  
residence with her child. 
 

         Narrative:     
S10 and S4 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 reports home is 2 story wood frame, no smoke or fire  
visible, home is evacuated E14 investigating 
 

         Narrative:     
no cause was found for fire alarm activation, homeowner has  
been advised. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-239-IN 
 
 
For Date: 04/05/2023  -  Wednesday  
 
                0059 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0103 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0404 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

40 year old woman passed out, conscious now 
 

         Narrative:     
S4 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 responded and ALS 3 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
patient refusal obtained, no transport 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-240-IN 
 
                0828 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0849 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                0909 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Weekly Generator Test, Functioning at this time, no issues  
found 
 

 
                1028 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1039 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1201 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 81 yof who fell down the stairs and can't get  
up. S6, S9, R17, E19, E14, E12, L1 and ALS4 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 request Bosotn Med Flight to respond to LZ1(Bradley Lane  
Field). Boston Med Flight responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
LZ Command reports Med Flight is on the ground. 
 

         Narrative:     
Patient transported by Med Flight. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-241-IN 
 
                1428 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    DUNSTER DR 
         Narrative:     

64 yof with possible stroke. S9, R17 and E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
P17 responded.  
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 5.9  
 

         Narrative:     
E/M 6.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-242-IN 
 
                1652 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 



                1714 LOCKOUT No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting assistance with a Residental lock out. 
 

         Narrative:     
Caller reporting a home lock out. Police and Fire  
responding. Party went with a Locksmith no services needed.  
 

 
                2342 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 04/06/2023  -  Thursday  
 
                0044 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0759 COMPLAINT AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WOODLAND WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a trailer parked on the road accross from his  
driveway.  S2 responded. 
 

 
                0820 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0835 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MIDDLEMOST WAY 
         Narrative:     

84 yom with possible stroke. S7, R17, C20 and E19 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
ALS3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS3 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m  
60.9 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-243-IN 
 
                0900 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
       Refer To Incident:    23-53-OF 
 
                0912 SERVE WARRANT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [WOR] FALMOUTH ST 
         Narrative:     

S6, S8, S9 and S10 attempted to serve multiple warrants. 
 

         Narrative:     
Unable to serve. 
 

 
                1049 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1120 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 157] RUDE RESIDENCE - SANDY BROOK DR 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports a chimney company contacted him via phone  
and offered to come out to do a cleaning for $50 and then  
when they arrived, told him they would not be able to do the  
cleaning because he would need repairs totaling $6,000.  
Party did not have the work done. Party did some research  
and found information stating that this company out of  
Boston (Combustion Maintenance) has done this before to  
other people.  Party believes this was part of a contractors  
scam and wanted the incident logged. S21 spoke to and  
advised party. 
 

         Narrative:     



S2 was notified. 
 

 
                1142 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [FRA 2] FRAMINGHAM JUVENILE COURT - MT. WAYTE 
 
                1206 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports smoke in the basement and a water leak. S2,  
C1, L5, C20 and E14 responded.   
 

         Narrative:     
L5 has command. 
 

         Narrative:     
Command report smoldering from outlet in the basement. 
 

         Narrative:     
Command requested the electrical inspector respond.   
Electrical Inspector responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
EI on arrival. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-244-IN 
 
                1212 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports while outside with his dog, two men pulled up  
to his property in a gray Honda CRV and asked if he lived  
there.  He reports they wanted to go on to his property and  
asked if there was a fire there.  He stated no, and that he  
didn't want them on his property as he was not sure how his  
dog would react.  RP states one of the men stated he would  
break the dogs legs.  RP took picture of men and their  
vehicle and told them if they didn't leave, he would call  
the police.  S21 spoke to and advised party. S2 notified. 
 

 
                1322 ANIMAL GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a border collie running around near the road  
with no one around. 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 responded.  
 

         Narrative:     
S7 reports dog GOA, but the owners are out looking for it.   
 

         Narrative:     
Owner of dog called and said they have the dog back under  
their control and he is safe. 
 

 
                1341 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + GREAT RD 
 
                1401 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports alarm for network comm failure. S2 and S7  
responded. 
 

 
                1450 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1536 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1713 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MAPLE ST 
         Narrative:     



911 caller reporting multiple scam calls to his phone.  
Caller advised. 
 

 
                1807 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1855 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1901 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 
                2059 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

911 call with no mapping with nothing heard. Call  
disconnected unable to call back. 
 

 
                2108 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BRANDYMEADE CIR 
         Narrative:     

S10 following up with  Ayer PD about a 209A to be served.  
 

 
                2112 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

911 call with no mapping with nothing heard. Call  
disconnected unable to call back.   
 

 
 
For Date: 04/07/2023  -  Friday  
 
                0104 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0614 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 080GREAT] CEMETARY - GREAT RD 
 
                0616 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                0730 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1003 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1045 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD + TUTTLE LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he found a dog running around with no owner  
and no tags. S7 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 reports owner was located and the dog is in the custody  
of the owner. 
 

 
                1050 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] POST OFFICE SQ 
         Narrative:     

Acton request ambulance for Mental health  
evaluation/voluntary transport. R17 responded.  
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 6.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-245-IN 
 
                1102 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1107 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + GREAT RD 
 
                1208 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Extinguished   
  Location/Address:    KINGLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a large outdoor burn pit. S7, C20, E18 and  
E11 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S2 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
C20 request E19 respond. E19 respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 responded. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-246-IN 
 
                1213 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHITE POND RD 
 
                1302 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    KINGLAND RD + SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

S2 reports small tree down.  Highway Dept was notified for  
removal. 
 

 
                1435 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in request to speak to an officer regarding a possible  
scam.  S6 spoke with and advised party. 
 

 
                1644 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1650 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1710 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1732 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1824 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                1845 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                1922 ANIMAL GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a raccoon in the roadway. S8 checked the  
area GOA.  
 

 
                1944 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2159 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 04/08/2023  -  Saturday  
 
                0042 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST + GREAT RD 
 
                0608 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 080GREAT] CEMETARY - GREAT RD 
 
                0838 RADAR AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0951 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                1156 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports smoke coming from the area accross from the  
Fire Academy. S7, S9, E19. E18, E11, L3 and C20 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
C20 reports area checked. Nothing found.   
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-248-IN 
 
                1208 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1247 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports hall motion. S7 and S9 responded. 
 

 
                1624 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD ACRES - KIRKLAND RD 
 
                1629 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1641 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1648 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1658 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 
                1720 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1730 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1735 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1738 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1747 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1843 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1906 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 302BOXBOR5] MINUTEMAN AIRFIELD - BOXBORO RD 
 
                2108 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
                2132 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2137 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2139 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2142 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
 



For Date: 04/09/2023  -  Sunday  
 
                0008 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports his Prius has broken down and he may need  
a tow. S11 responds. 
 

         Narrative:     
Countryside towing was called for a private tow.  
 

 
                0058 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARTLEY RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                0101 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0103 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1127 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1133 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Comm burglar alarm Room S101 Warehouse high bay west 
 

         Narrative:     
S11 and S7 responded.  
 

         Narrative:     
area checked, no one on property and gates were secure. 
 

 
                1139 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

commercial burglar alarm, Room S101 Warehouse High bay West. 
 

         Narrative:     
duplicate call, see call # 23-4743 
 

 
                1141 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1228 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1436 FIRE , BRUSH Extinguished   
  Location/Address:    PINE POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 and S8 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
C20, E18 and E11 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
caller reported brush fire across the lake from them. Parts  
of lawn and a tree was burning. 
 

         Narrative:     
C20 reported a brush fire involving a neighboring fence  
 

         Narrative:     
Fire was extinguished 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-249-IN 
 
                1658 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting an incident with father today.  S8 advised. 
 

 



                1821 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller found lost dog, attempted to locate owner by number  
on tag. 
 

         Narrative:     
While on phone caller reported owner had called back and  
will be coming to pick up the dog.   
 

 
                1824 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S8 assiting parent with child. 
 

 
                1851 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
 
 

 


